
Bulletin Notice, February 12, 2023   

 

Parent Quick Reminder:  Middle School Retreat-2 weeks away 

The SWUD Middle School is two weeks away.  Please turn in your registration form and fee as 

soon as possible, if you cannot pay the fee, No Problems; No Worries. Arrangements can be 

made.   Here is the information, in case you have lost or misplaced your registration form:   The 

Southwest Urban Deanery Middle School Retreat will be February 18, 2023 @ St. Clare 

Church. This is a mandatory middle school retreat; all youth in the 6th – 8th grade are required to 

attend.  If you need or have misplaced your form, please stop by the Faith Formation Office to 

pick one up.  Registration Forms went home, January 22, 2023.    Please sign and return to the 

Faith Formation Office as soon as possible. Thank you.  

 

Confirmation 1 &  2  Sponsor-Candidate Meeting has been rescheduled for February 19, 2023 

@ 1:30 pm to 3:00 pm. Please bring all of your certificates (baptism/1st Communion).  

Confirmation 1, Year 1 – 8th Grade/Confirmation 2, Year 2 – 9th-12th.  All parents who have 

children attending 8th – 12th grade are required to attend this meeting along with their children 

and godparents.  

 

First Reconciliation Retreat has been rescheduled for March 4, 2023.  All students in the 3rd – 

5th grade and 6th – 8th grade, along with their parents are required to attend this meeting.  Also, 

students in the RCIA Adapted for Children are required to attend this meeting.   

 

RCIA News!  You’re invited:  This year’s Rite of Election will be held @ St. Lawrence Catholic 

Church at 10:00am, February 25, 2023.  Please place all our Catechumens and Candidates in 

prayer as they prepare for this special Blessing.   

 

COME! JOIN! Faith Formation Team 

 “There is but one body and one Spirit, just as there is but one hope given all of you by your call. 

There is on Lord, one faith, one baptism; one God and Father of all, who is over all, and works 

through all and is in all” (Eph 4:32).   

We hope that you will consider joining our Faith Formation Team as we prepare for upcoming 

events.  Thank you.   If you have any questions, please stop by the Faith Formation Office or call 

me.  We are to be of serve to the community.  Faith Formation Team & Maria C. Gonzales, DRE 


